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Answer: D

Explanation:
Explanation
If you launch an instance into a VPC that has an instance
tenancy of dedicated, your instance is automatically a
Dedicated instance, regardless of the tenancy of the instance.
http://docs.aws.amazon.com/AmazonVPC/latest/UserGuide/dedicated
-instance.html

NEW QUESTION: 2
AWS Elastic Beanstalk stores your application files and
optionally server log files in_________.
A. Amazon S3
B. Amazon Glacier
C. Amazon EC2
D. Amazon Storage Gateway
Answer: A
Explanation:
AWS Elastic Beanstalk stores your application files and
optionally server log files in Amazon S3.
If you are using the AWS Management Console, Git, the AWS
Toolkit for Visual Studio, or AWS Toolkit for Eclipse, an
Amazon S3 bucket will be created in your account for you and
the files you upload will be automatically copied from your
local client to Amazon S3. Optionally, you may configure
Elastic Beanstalk to copy your server log files every hour to
Amazon S3. You do this by editing the environment configuration
settings.
http://docs.aws.amazon.com/elasticbeanstalk/latest/dg/AWSHowTo.
html

NEW QUESTION: 3
ä¿¡é ¼ã•§ã••ã‚‹ã‚¿ã‚¤ãƒ ã‚½ãƒ¼ã‚¹ã•«ç›´æŽ¥æŽ¥ç¶šã••ã‚Œã•¦ã•„ã‚‹
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A. å±¤15
B. å±¤14
C. å±¤1
D. å±¤0
Answer: C
Explanation:
Explanation
The stratum levels define the distance from the reference
clock. A
reference clock is a stratum 0 device that is assumed to be
accurate and has little or no delay associated with it. Stratum
0 servers cannot be used on the network but they are directly
connected to computers which then operate as stratum-1 servers.
A stratum 1 time server acts as a primary network time
standard.

A stratum 2 server is connected to the stratum 1 server; then a
stratum 3 server is connected to the stratum 2 server and so
on. A stratum 2 server gets its time via NTP packet requests
from a stratum 1 server. A stratum 3 server gets its time via
NTP packet requests from a stratum-2 server... A stratum server
may also peer with other stratum servers at the same level to
provide more stable and robust time for all devices in the peer
group (for example a stratum 2 server can peer with other
stratum 2 servers).
NTP uses the concept of a stratum to describe how many NTP hops
away a
machine is from an authoritative time source. A stratum 1 time
server
typically has an authoritative time source (such as a radio or
atomic clock, or a Global Positioning System (GPS) time source)
directly attached, a stratum 2 time server receives its time
via NTP from a stratum 1 time server, and so on.
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